
 
 
 

 
 
The Emergency Management Division of the Millard County Sheriff's Office will be 
participating in this year's Great Shakeout. With the potential for earthquakes all 

around us, we would like to encourage our citizens to prepare themselves. As 
part of The Great Shakeout, we will be testing our Emergency Alert System. This 
is the siren systems that are in our incorporated towns. This test will be done on 
April 20th between 10:00am and 11:00am. Different tones will be tested that day. 
For more information on creating your own emergency preparedness plan, you 

can visit https://www.shakeout.org/utah/. 
 

 

 

https://www.shakeout.org/utah/?fbclid=IwAR2x3xa-k-3o5bm2FyGqXFyldlaeLX1epzrUo6eKMhhM0RD-YgqUbvYq6II

